
Congratulations 2023 DCMAND
Award Recipients!

Emerging Dietetic
Leader

Christina Badaracco, MPH,
RD, LDN

Cindy Reeser
Undergraduate

DPD/Dietetic Intern

Audie Spear

Outstanding Dietitian
of the Year

Charmaine C. Jones, MS,
RDN, LDN



Outstanding Dietetics
Student

Gwyneth Hadasa

Call for Nominations!
DCMAND is calling all Dietetic Leaders out there to consider running for the 2023-
2024 President-Elect position on the Board of Directors! No previous board
experience is required! There are so many benefits to running for a leadership
position such as this. It can benefit your place of business, your other professional
organizations, and/or your community. It also allows you to give back in a variety
of ways while learning new skills in the process. Being a leader in DCMAND gives
you an opportunity to experience personal and professional growth, develop your
professional network, build your resume, and acquire continuing education
credits. For new RDs, being on the board will allow you to help shape the future of



the profession and it can help to build your confidence as a leader. For
experienced RDs, participating on the DCMAND board can help bring variety and
depth to your experiences as a dietitian while continuing to enhance and diversify
your leadership skills. If you are ready to join the team and influence change
within the profession, please email Audie Spear at nominating_1@eatrightdc.org
to submit a nomination today! 

DC Metro Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics
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